
November Auxiliary News: 

Happy Thanksgiving Auxiliary Members! 

I realize this is a bit early, but this will be the only opportunity I have to wish 

each of you a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday with your family and loved 

ones.   

Our slate of Officers for 2016 was introduced at the October meeting.  The 

nominations will remain open until our voting at the November meeting.  The 

2016 nominated slate of Officers: 

President:  Susan Eveland                                                                       

Vice President: Diane Christianson                                                                         

Secretary:  Mary Ellen Davis                                                                              

Treasurer:  Terri Jo Fox 

Our Christmas Party will be December 12, 2015 at the DAV; Social Hour 

11:30 am – 12:30 pm, followed by our luncheon and entertainment.   Get 

ready to enjoy the music and entertainment of the Strolling Strings. The 

reservation form is included in this newsletter.  YOUR RESERVATION 

MUST REACH TERRI JO FOX NO LATER THAN TUESDAY, 

DECEMBER 8TH.  If you mail your reservation and have any doubt that it 

might not reach Terri Jo in time please call her and let her know it is on the 

way, 816-525-3592.  We look forward to seeing everyone, enjoying our time 

together to celebrate the Christmas season. 

Our next Auxiliary meeting will be November 21st, 11:30 am at the DAV.  

Tina Dawson will be our hostess.  Following our meeting we will be joining the 

MOAA for the luncheon and program.  See you then! 

Susan Eveland, President                                                                                       

MOAA-HOA Auxiliary 

 

 


